
 

 

 

 

      

 

 

  

  

 

 
 

ABOUT THE PROJECT 

Dunn Avenue from Biscayne 
Boulevard to Harts Road  

Median Modifications Project 

Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida 

FIN #447211-3 

 
DISTRICT TWO 

Dunn Avenue (Biscayne Boulevard to Harts Road) improvements include: 

• Adding a separator to the median. 

• Milling, resurfacing, and reconfiguring the left turn lanes. 

• Rebuilding the median island that separates Dunn Avenue and Leonid Road at 
Biscayne Boulevard. 

During construction, the public is encouraged to use caution in the area. De Moya 
Group Inc. is expected to begin the $1.6 million median improvement project 
summer 2024 and complete the project early 2025, weather and unforeseen 
circumstances permitting. Lane closures will not be allowed 7:30 a.m. to 9:30 p.m. 
Monday through Sunday. 
 
Project information and traffic impacts are available at nflroads.com. 
 
Questions? Contact Briana Ray-Turner at 904-360-5481 or Briana.Ray-
Turner@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
 
 


